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Make an Impact on Capitol Hill

Jennifer Polanz

AmericanHort, which has been instrumental in representing the interests of the green industry on Capitol Hill,
will continue this work in the fall when it will host the advocacy summit Impact Washington on September 12-
13 in Washington, D.C. The meeting will include opportunities for members of the green industry to speak
with their representatives in the House and Senate on topics that matter to them, like immigration, labor, tax
policy, pesticide regulation and more. The event is similar to the SAF Congressional Action Days, which
takes place each March.

Find out more and register at www.AmericanHort.org/Impact. GT



